
Windstream proposes to bring 1,764 households to a minimum speed of 25/3 Mbps using DSL 

technology.  All locations are currently served at below 10/1 Mbps.  Service will be delivered via Fixed 

Wireless.  Construction will begin in April 2019 and complete in December 2019. 

Mapping of the project area is available now in the form of Kmz files.  The application site only allows for 

a single kmz file to be uploaded.  The additional kmz files are available and will be emailed separately.  

Note on Household Counts:  Windstream locations have been evaluated as to their ability to receive 

broadband via fixed wireless.  The Windstream counts are inclusive of both business and residential.  In 

order to work with the Core Application, residential and business have been counted together.  Business 

is left as 0 in order to avoid double counting. 
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